
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Dear parents and guardians, 
 
As we come to the end of our second week of online learning, we would like to thank you and 
your children for all the work and perseverance in regards to our new digital platforms. We are 
here to help and want to assist in making this new learning experience as positive as it can be. 
As a staff, we value connecting with students and families and look forward to receiving your 
ongoing feedback. 
 
Today, Holy Thursday, leads into one of the most important events on our church calendar. 
Through this Holy Week and culminating on Easter Sunday, we honour the sacrifice Jesus 
made for us and celebrate in His Resurrection. It is difficult not sharing this occasion with our 
school community, fellow parishioners and extended families. You may consider virtually 
watching  masses from your home on ​Grandin Media​. 
 
Our school community is looking forward to this Easter weekend as a chance to spend time in 
celebration and prayer with our families. We look forward to connecting with your children on 
Tuesday. May God bless you and yours during this Easter weekend. 
 
 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

 
Rob Coumont 

Principal 

 

https://grandinmedia.ca/online-mass/

